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The Awards NightThe Awards Night
Thank you to everyone who came along and made it a wonderful evening.



News...

DROP AND SHOP
On Sunday 26th November or Sunday

10th December, drop off your
child/children with us from 11am to
3pm   To ensure everyone can take
advantage of this, please only book

one of the dates for your child.  Places
are limited and is a first come first
come first served basis. Book your

place here

Dates for your Diary

CHRISTMAS PANTO
For those coming along to the

Christmas panto this year, we are
visitng Crewe Lyceum on Wednesday

13th December for the 6pm
performance of Cinderella.

LAST DAY OF TERM
Our last day of term is Tuesday 12th
December (inclusive).  We re-open on

Wednesday 3rd January 2024

https://tinyurl.com/45npvme5

